
 
 
 
 
 
20, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2025 
 
Hydro-Quebec  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter authorizes Hydro- Quebec / Effigis to conduct visual inspections of 
utility poles owned by Hydro-Quebec located on the North Wall, within the Territory 
of Kahnawà:ke. 
 
The inspections will take place between January 20 and January 31, 2025. 
 

 

 
For further Information, please contact the undersigned at the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke at (450) 632-7500 
 
In Peace and Friendship,  
 
 
MOHAWK COUNCIL OF KAHNAWÀ:KE 
 
 

 

_ _ 
David S. Lahache, 
Transport Coordinator 
 
Cc: KTV 
      Lands  
      KEPO 
      OCC 
      Peacekeepers 
      KLO 
      PSD 
 

 

 


